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Andrew Leon

From: John Brondello <john@timeequipment.com>
Sent: Saturday, June 15, 2019 1:11 PM
To: Andrew Leon
Subject: File Number SEOT19-015

I would like to oppose the application for the installation of a cellular antennae and pole on the property near 4558 91st 
Ave. SE on Mercer Island.   I have lived on Mercer Island for 47 years and value the natural environment that it offers and 
we all enjoy.  This will take away from the natural beauty of Ellis Pond Park and disrupt the native wildlife (owl, frogs, 
ducks, heron, raccoons, etc.) that live there.  Please do not allow this project to proceed.  We need to protect our 
environment and the beautiful natural habitat that still exists for all to enjoy. 
 
Thank you for your consideration and for preserving the beauty of Mercer Island.  
 
John Brondello III 
Time Equipment Company 
606 120th Ave. NE  #D-201 
Bellevue, WA  98005 
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www.timeequipment.com 

 
 


